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What’s happening over the next few weeks?  
 

Friday 3 March   Staff Development Day (Pupil Free) 
Wednesday 8 March   Diocesan Boys Touch Footy 
Thursday 9 March    Year 9 History Excursion 
Friday 10 March   UNITE 2 Festival 
     Year 7 Vaccinations: #1 
     Year 10 Reflection Day 
Monday 13 March   Year 11 Geography Excursion 
Tuesday 14 March   P&F AGM  7pm at the College 
Wednesday 15 March  Year 7 2018 Information Evening 
This event was previously advertised, and is recorded in the Student Diary, as 22 March. 

 

(Years 11 and 12) 

General Mathematics 
Mathematics 2 unit 

Mathematics Extension 
Wednesdays after school:   

2:45pm – 3:45pm 
In the Library 

 

 Come along and enjoy a relaxed, informal 
atmosphere with other senior maths 
students. 

 Get your maths needs sorted with the 
help of one or more of the Maths staff. 

 Prepare for upcoming assessment tasks. 

 Complete homework. 

 Begin/continue revision for assessments. 

 Practice past HSC exam questions.  

See you there!! 

CAFÉ NEWS 

The Café will be closed on Friday 17 March 

Each Friday until Easter the Cafe will 

observe Lent with a Fish Menu. The Fish 

Menu is available on the flexischools 

website. 

Fillet - o -Fish Burger $6.00 

Fish Wraps $6.00 

Fish and Wedges $6.00 (tartare sauce 
available) 

Cheese, Margherita or Cheese & Pineapple 
Pizza $5.00 

 
Made Fresh Salads from $4.00  

Friday Hot Meal Special $5.50 either:  

Tuna Mornay, Tuna Pasta or Mac Cheese.  

 
Bishop Peter Ingham’s 
Lenten Pastoral Message for 
2017 is entitled: 
 

“Lent: Millstone or Milestone?”  
 
The Bishop’s video message is available 
online at: 
www.lentenmessage.dow.org.au/ 

Access to the College Grounds 

All visitors to the College, including parents 
and carers, must report to the 
Administration Office.  
 

Parents are to remain outside the gates 
when dropping children off to school or 
collecting them after school.  
 

If your child is being collected early, parents 
are required to collect the student at the 
Office. 

 

Caritas ‘Project Compassion’ 2017 

The launch was held at St Mary of the Cross 

MacKillop Parish and was hosted by St Justin’s. 

Students had the opportunity to meet Bishop 

Peter and social justice leaders from other 

schools, and were able to celebrate the 

wonderful work that Caritas does in 

supporting the needs of those around us. 

Additionally, some of our Year 10 Food 

Technology students volunteered to serve 

morning tea on the day.  


